
CENWP-OD-D                                           2/5/19 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD  

 

SUBJECT: 18TDA 01 MFR AWS Shutdown due to differential  

 

 

The Dalles north fishway is presently dewatered for annual maintenance. Return to service 

expected Feb 7. The AWS backup system has been in service for attraction to the east fishway as 

viable passage route, due to the delay in the fish unit breaker rehab contract. It has been 

successfully maintaining entrance criteria at the east entrance. It is also showing positive results 

of passing numerous steelhead and chinook as seen from video monitoring at the count station. 

However, a noticeable increase in differential to ~3.5’ has been observed on the intake trashrack. 

Suspecting debris and milfoil accumulation, the AWS will be shutdown overnight Feb 5 in 

attempts to float off this debris. It will return Feb 6 AM. 

 

 

A. Species – Steelhead and Chinook 

B. Origin – NA 

C. Length – NA 

D. Marks and tags – NA 

E. Marks and Injuries found on carcass – NA 

F. Cause and Time of Death – NA 

G. Future and Preventative Measures – NA 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Project Fisheries 

  


